
                                                           
 
Dear Fellow Floridian: 

 

 You are receiving this letter because records indicate that you own a Honda or Acura vehicle that 

currently contains a defective Takata airbag inflator. As Florida’s Attorney General, I am extremely 

concerned about the risks posed by defective and dangerous Takata airbag inflators installed in certain Honda 

and Acura vehicles that may rupture when the airbag deploys and can cause life-threatening injuries.  Even a 

minor accident could kill or injure you or others in your car.  I urge you to get this vehicle repaired without 

delay.   

 

 These high-risk vehicles must not be operating on our roads until they are repaired.  Even if your vehicle 

is parked and never driven, you need to bring it in for repair to ensure that these airbag inflators are replaced. 

For that reason, my office has reached agreement with Honda to offer a monetary incentive program to 

Floridians who bring their high-risk vehicles to a Honda dealership for these critical repairs by April 23, 

2021.  

 

 Certain Honda vehicles contain Takata airbag inflators that may rupture during airbag deployment, 

sending sharp metal shards flying throughout the car.  Hundreds have been wounded by these explosions, and 

over a dozen people have been killed, including three Floridians.  Exposure to heat and high humidity, so much 

a part of Florida’s climate, only increases the possibility of inflator rupture.  To learn more about the dangers of 

these inflators, please visit https://hondaairbaginfo.com/psan/. 

 

 An accident can happen anytime you are on the road.  It is critically important that you call 1-888-

234-2138 today to set an appointment to have the airbag inflator replaced for free.  The replacement process 

typically takes about an hour, and loaner vehicles are available if needed.  If your vehicle is not operational, free 

towing assistance is available. 

 

 As an incentive to you to have this essential repair completed as soon as possible, Honda is providing 

the enclosed gift card.  This gift card will be activated only after you have had the Takata airbag inflator 

in your vehicle replaced for free by a Honda or Acura dealership.  Once the gift card has been activated, you 

will be able to use the gift card like cash, so please safeguard this card until it has been used.  If you have any 

questions about your gift card or this incentive program, please call 1-855-917-3583 or visit 

Takataairbagrepair.com.   

 

 In order to use the gift card, you must bring your vehicle in for your free repair by April 23, 2021.  

However, please do not wait – for your own safety and the safety of others, take your car in as soon as possible. 

 

Please call 1-888-234-2138 today to make an appointment for your free repair.  It could save your life.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
                 

 Ashley Moody 
  Florida Attorney General 

 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhondaairbaginfo.com%2Fpsan%2F&data=01%7C01%7C%7C5c857125f70c438be93108d83fc442ec%7C94cf7cca6b3548058ea62f5aced89c99%7C1&sdata=4S5Ak3PFEErlxP8nUJkoPS3E%2BQLJKKOdWfFiLp3ZhFA%3D&reserved=0

